
Overdose fatalities are preventable  
 
 

MEETING OF THE OVERDOSE FATALITY REVIEW  
STATE ADVISORY GROUP  

October 10, 2024, 1:00 p.m. 
You may join by phone or computer: https://mcw-edu.zoom.us/j/91354916676?pwd=3Ffa9j5tBwbfzoU865aJ8ZcEvyzt52.1 
Meeting ID: 913 5491 6676 Passcode: 9QqzSMgK 
Phone: +1 312 626 6799  Meeting ID: 913 5491 6676 Passcode: 73302643 
 
Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Wisconsin Overdose Fatality Review State Advisory Group will be held on 
Thursday, October 10, 2024, at 1:00 p.m., via Zoom to conduct the following business: 
 

Convenes at 1:00 Autumn Lacy, Wisconsin Dept. of 
Corrections, OFR State Advisory 
Group Chair  

Welcome and Opening Comments  Autumn Lacy & Connie Kostelac, 
Medical College of Wisconsin 
 

Updates on overdose and substance use disorder prevention efforts among Advisory 
Group agencies  
 

All, facilitated by Danielle Long, 
Wisconsin Dept. of Justice, OFR 
State Advisory Group Vice-Chair 

Updates on recommendations that have been met Connie Kostelac 
Updates on state level OFR recommendations previously brought to the Advisory Group 
(see recommendation assessment tool) 
 

Connie Kostelac 

State level OFR recommendation presentations:  

Wisconsin should better support county drug treatment courts through the provision of 
intensive technical assistance, regular meetings of communities of practice, site 
observations, and training on various topics. 
Medication prescribers should request laboratory tests for patients who are receiving 
prescriptions for schedule II and III substances more often than once annually to 
determine if the patients are taking the medication as prescribed to them. 
 

 
 
Sauk County OFR team 
 
 
Columbia County OFR team 

State level OFR recommendations screening (see recommendation screening tool) 
 

Connie Kostelac 

Public comment: Members of the general public are invited to address the Advisory 
Group 

Autumn Lacy 

Adjourn  
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